
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

9th September 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer(s), 
 
Re:  Class Charts 
 
Class Charts is an online system which teachers use to track achievement and behaviour throughout the school day. We 
believe in working closely with parents and one of the key benefits of using Class Charts is that we are able to securely 
share your child(s) achievement and behaviour report with you and so keep you up to date in real-time. 
 
If a detention is set for your child you will receive notification via your school registered email address.  This mail includes 
full details of the detention. 
 
Students will also receive their own separate access code allowing them to track their own achievements and behaviour. 
 
Each child has a unique access code. Your code, along with instructions, will shortly be sent to your registered email 
address. 
 
Further guidance on using the Class Charts can be found using this booklet. 
 

 
Booklet Link 

 
 

Free mobile phone apps for IOS and Android are also available to parents from this page or the app store. 

 
If you have more than one child in the school then you can enter additional codes once you have created an account and 
are logged in. 
 
Please do get in touch if you have any questions or would like support in using Class Charts. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 

 
Justin Southwood  
Deputy Headteacher 
 

Owlsmoor Road, Owlsmoor, Sandhurst, Berkshire GU47 0SD 

Tel: (01344)775678 

  Website: www.sandhurstschool.org.uk 

  E-mail: contactus@sandhurstschool.org.uk 

 

Headteacher 

 Debbie Smith B.Ed, NPQH 

https://pages.classcharts.com/wp-content/uploads/Class_Charts_for_parents_guide.pdf

